
THS Class of 1967 50th Reunion 

Greetings, Terriers! 

Your Reunion Committee has been meeting and making plans for our 50-Year 

Reunion. Come be a part of the celebration of this milestone in our lives. It’s time 

to make reservations for the weekend of October 27-29, 2017. Here is an 

overview of dates and events: 

Friday, October 27 at 6:00 PM - Shiloh’s Steak and Seafood 

On the deck overlooking the beautiful Indian River Lagoon for Meet and 

Greet, cash bar. Casual attire, pay as you go.  

http://shilohssteakandseafood.com/ 

Saturday, October 28, at 6:00 PM - Andrei’s at Indian River Preserve 

Buffet dinner, cash bar, and re-connect with classmates. We have 50 years of 

catching up to do! Casual attire. $50.00 per person, ticketed event, RSVP 

required. www.indianriverpreservegolfclub.com/dining  

Sunday, October 29 at 12:00  - Fox Lake Park 

Opportunity to visit with various THS friends and alumni from other classes that gather 

annually for this event. Fish fry available for a donation 

http:brevardcounty.us/ParksRecreation/North/FoxLake 

 

Details for all the activities and hotel information will follow. We are collecting money 

now in order to set up this grand weekend. Please log on to thsclassof1967.com and 

make your pre-payment to the Saturday night event. (No money will be taken at the 

door that evening, so it is imperative that you make your reservation and payment no 

later than September 30.) As an added incentive, if you register and pre-pay by June 

15, your name will be entered into a drawing for a fabulous gift basket.  For those that 

are not able to access the internet, you may make your payment by check to Vance 

Elswick, 3611 Muirfield Drive, Titusville, Florida  32780.   

We hope also to have a menu of events available for Saturday, October 28, during the 

daytime. As more information becomes available, it will be published via the website 

mentioned above.  

http://shilohssteakandseafood.com/
http://www.indianriverpreservegolfclub.com/dining


In an effort to have a good turnout for our reunion, we are asking your help reaching 

classmates.  Please contact as many of our graduating class as you can. To date, 110 

of the original 420 of us have signed in to our class site on http://classreport.org/ This 

sign on information allows us to reach you via email instead of snail mail, both a 

timesaver and a money saver!  

Please check the websites regularly for updates and extensions of information on this 

great weekend.  

If you have any specific questions that you need answered, feel free to contact Deborah 

Rece Kelly at 770-595-7113 or jeffdebkelly@comcast.net or Vance Elswick at 407-417-

1180 or velswick@yahoo.com 

We are so looking forward to seeing you in October. We promise it will be an event to 

remember! 

Sincerely,  

 

Titusville High School Class of 1967 

50th Reunion Committee 

 

http://classreport.org/
mailto:jeffdebkelly@comcast.net

